
 

 

 

 

 

Car of the Month 

Paul & Nancy Boehm's 1949 Kaiser Special 

I have restored this Kaiser to factory original condition on the exterior. Most of the outer body work and paint 
were done by Kenny at "Mild to Wild". The color is the original "Bermuda Tan" color.  The interior is still 
untouched original and looks as good as the outside. It has a stock 115 HP - 226 cubic inch Continental 

flathead 6 cylinder engine and a 3 speed manual transmission with overdrive. It has a top speed of about 105 
MPH downhill with a tailwind so it will cruise down the freeways without any problems.  

I bought this car in Wisconsin in 2010 with only 16000 original miles on it.  
I had owned a 1949 Kaiser in High School (that I had helped my mother pick up brand new from the factory in 

Willow Run, Mich.), so this car is just like going back to my childhood. 

Minutes of the October, 2013 Meeting 

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM by President, Bob Duffin at Bob’s Café. 

Thank you to Juanita for arranging our dinner. 

Guest – Craig LeDouc with Dave and Lorraine. 

Minutes from last meeting accepted as published. 

Treasurer’s Report – the Treasurer’s Report was read by Treasurer, Bob Kent.  We picked up 3 or 4 new 
members over the summer.  Motion made to pay bills, seconded and passed. 

Web Master – Our website is now self-supporting.  A check will go to our treasurer when he renews for the 
next 3 years.  Paul reports that there wasn’t much information given to him about trophies won at summer car 
shows. 

Old Business – none 



New Business – Discussion on BBCC scholarships for this year.  Chuck Cox is temporarily replacing Mike 
O’Konek at BBCC.  Motion made by Mick Hansen that the amount given for the scholarship ($1,500) be the 
same this year.  Seconded by Paul Boehm.  Motion passed.  Also discussed was the amount of $500 given to 
the Food Bank in the months of November and December for the holidays.  Motion made by Lorraine Church 
to make those donations again this year.  Seconded by Paul Boehm.  Motion passed.  A motion was made by 
Annie Edwards to pay Harley for the cake.  Seconded by Nancy Boehm.  Motion passed.  A thank you to all the 
participants in the Warden Car Show this year.  Bob Munn presented Bob Duffin with a hat and explained the 
story behind the hat occurring at the Walla Walla Car Show.  A picture from that show was also passed 
around. Joe McCullough received the honorary duck this meeting. 

Early Birthday – An early Happy Birthday to Harley.  He told the story of his truck being hit in front of their 
house by a drunk driver recently. 

Car Show – Discussion about this year’s car show will be at a later meeting. 

Car of the Month – Paul Boehm 

Meeting Adjourned – at 7:45PM 

Next Meeting – November 14, 2013.  Juanita will be making an announcement later as to where it will be. 

 

 

 


